
AUSTRALIA-NEW ZEALAND
SCRUTINY OF LEGISLATION 

CONFERENCE

We invite you to join us at the Australia-New 
Zealand Scrutiny of Legislation Conference in 

December 2024. The theme is
 Parliamentary Scrutiny: Looking to the Future.

Registration will open in early July 2024.

We look forward to welcoming participants from 
the Federal, State, Territory and New Zealand 

parliamentary committees. Representation from 
overseas parliamentary committees is also 

welcome.

www.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/committe
es/scrutiny-of-acts-and-regulations-committee/

?tab=panel-scrutiny-conference 

Parliament House
Spring Street

East Melbourne VIC 3002

For further information, 
contact the

Committee Services Office 
on (03) 8682 2800 or 

scrutinyconf@parliament.
vic.gov.au

PARLIAMENTARY 
SCRUTINY:

LOOKING TO THE 
FUTURE

3 - 5 DECEMBER 2024

PARLIAMENT HOUSE
EAST MELBOURNE, 

VICTORIA

REGISTRATION OPENS 
EARLY JULY 2024

2024


